
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: AQA Level 2 Certificate in Further Mathematics  
 
I am delighted that your child has been following the further maths course through 
Year 10. The course continues in Year 11 on a Thursday period 6 and will be in room 
N306 with Mr Hill. 
 
We had excellent results from the first group of students to sit this qualification at 
Driffield School with 100% of them achieving grades 5 and above and 73% gaining 
grades 9-7. We are also thrilled that all the students who returned to Driffield Sixth 
Form have chosen to study mathematics with some also continuing their further 
mathematics studies. 
 
As a reminder, this course will be completed at the end of Year 11 with two exam 
papers (each lasting 1 hour 45 minutes). Upon successful completion of the course, 
students will gain the equivalent of an additional GCSE (which is graded from 9-5). 
There is an expectation for work to be completed in students’ own time (through 
homework, revision and past papers) as with all subjects at Driffield School.  
 
If you have any questions about the course, please contact myself or Mr Hill. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Hogben 
Director of Maths 


